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2nd February 2018 
Dear Parents,
National Safer Internet Day

You may aware of a report that was published today (see link below) by the NSPCC.  In it they have criticised the government for failing to implement half of its recommendations to make young people safer online - 10 years after they first made them.  The NSPCC says 11 of its 38 proposals were ignored and seven were partially implemented - four are now out of date.  This brings into sharp focus just how important it is that we as parents and teachers educate our children about using the internet safely. http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-42911922
Each year we hold an Internet Safety Day in school and this year it takes place on Tuesday 6th February.  There will be a special assembly at 9:00am followed by classroom activities. The assembly serves only to introduce the topic to your children (it is not an opportunity to ‘preach at parents’!).  I do hope as many of you as possible are able to join us in assembly and then work alongside your children on a range of e-Safety activities.
Foundation for Peace

To commemorate the 25th Anniversary of the Warrington Bombings, the Tim Parry Johnathan Ball Peace Foundation would like to unite with Schools, Colleges and Companies across the UK, to come together for Peace. 
On Tuesday 20th March 2018, pupils and staff will be invited to join in a “dress down” fundraising day, where people can wear the Foundation for Peace colours: blue, green and/or white. A small donation will go towards supporting victims of terror and their families through the Survivors Assistance Network and it will allow them to continue to support communities that are in conflict. 

For further information about Foundation for Peace contact Kate Deakin Relationship Manager: 01925 581210 kate.deakin@foundation4peace.org or Wendy Parry Founder & Events Coordinator: 01925 581234 wendy.parry@foundation4peace.org. 

Children’s Mental Health Week

A message from Mrs Puckey (SENCo)… Next week (5th -11th February), will be Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week. It is run by a children’s mental health charity, Place2Be. Visit www.ChildrensMentalHealthWeek.org.uk for more information.

This year’s theme is ‘being yourself’, which we began to explore in our anti-bullying
week, during the autumn term. We are also going to be exploring other themes such 
as, ‘being kind’ and will introduce the week in a whole school assembly focusing on the theme, ‘being resilient’. 

We would like to invite you into school on Wednesday 7th February at 2.30pm, where you will be able to get involved with your child/ren in their classroom on some activities around the above themes.

We would also like you to get involved in the ‘talk homework’ for this weekend. What do you and your child define as ‘emotional well-being’? Notes can be scribed by yourself for your child to bring into school, or posters etc could be created. In the spirit of this year’s theme, ‘being yourself’ - get creative!

Inconsiderate Parking/Driving

Several parents/carers and local neighbours have complained over the weeks about drivers parking inconsiderately and even driving dangerously in their movements around school at morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up times. Despite messages from me via this newsletter, and warning about dangers to our pupils, this bad practice persists and the concerns have been raised several times with the local PCSO on his visits to school. At his last visit, the PCSO recommended that parents/carers and neighbours start making a note of offending car registration details and reporting them directly to the Police on 111 as a non-emergency. If you happen to be one of those offending drivers, please watch out, as you may receive a visit from the local constabulary.
Yours faithfully, 
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